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N O T I C E 
 

 

Public Input (via Zoom) will be held Monday, June 28, 2021, at 5:00 pm in the Council 

Chambers, to provide the public an opportunity for input on the ‘2020 Annual Report and 

Audited Financial Statements’ (Posted on the City of Vernon Website as of 

June 11 , 2021).  Pursuant to Provincial Health Officer’s Order, members of the public 

are prohibited from attending Council meetings in-person until such time as the order 

“Gathering and Events – May 26 , 2021” is rescinded or amended. 

The public input session will be live-streamed and video-recorded and may be accessed 

at https://www.vernon.ca/council-video.  Should you wish to provide input regarding the 

‘2020 Annual Report and Audited Financial Statements’, please contact the 

Administrative Assistant, Finance at finance@vernon.ca by noon on June 28, 2021 to 

receive a Zoom link. 

 

Signed:   

Keri-Ann Austin, Corporate Officer 
 
May 26, 2021 
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